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Special Education Activities  

 September 16 PIR Training of SpEd support staff~ Mandatory Reporting,  HIPPA 
and FERPA guidelines and Human Trafficking 
 

 Special Education Bussing procedure changes~ PCA’s and students remain on the 
bus until someone is visible in the home 
 

 Weekly meetings continue with staff 
 

 I took an afternoon to ride Route 51 with our students and staff.  What a 
wonderful experience, and I want to say thank you to the individuals that ride the 
bus each day to support our students and to our amazing bus driver Betty!  
 

 PreK, K speech screenings about to commence. The goal was to have a quarter 
under their belt of exposure before beginning 
 

 The 6 positions for PCA’s have closed and a screening and interview committee is 
being organized. 

 

 


